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This proposal was apparently made with no thought given to the efficacy or impact of 

the proposed legislation on Oregonian voters. Having voted in other states for more 

than 20 years prior to moving to Oregon 13 years ago, I can assure you that voting 

universally by mail is more secure, more easily tracked for detecting misuse, and 

offers voters a better experience than voting in person. Mailed ballots also ensure a 

trackable paper trail for recounts. Anyone pushing another system is likely hoping to 

disenfranchise those who cannot physically make it to the polls on Election Day, 

including working people, disabled people, and parents of small children.  


